
****************************************************************************

Thank you for participating in the Sustaining in Women in STEM: Making the Shift Roundtable 

Discussion and Policy Forum on November 7, 2019.  We are writing to provide you with the 

opportunity to share your personal success stories about changes you’ve made personally, or 

within your organizations, to support and sustain women in STEM careers.  Your feedback is 

strictly voluntary and all responses will be summarized with no personally identifiable 

information provided.  We estimate this survey will take approximately 30 minutes.  You may 

send comments on our time estimate to: lenell.allen@nasa.gov 

The Sustaining in Women in STEM survey can be accessed at the following link: <insert link>

Your responses are requested <insert 2-weeks after email is sent to all participants>

Thank you for your continued efforts to support and sustain women in STEM careers!
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